
 

 

  
 

 
 

THE NOTTINGHAMSHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL (BIRDCROFT LANE,  
WALKERINGHAM)(ONE WAY STREETS AND NO ENTRY PROHIBITION) 

TRAFFIC REGULATION ORDER 2020 (1245) 
 

Statement of Reasons 
 
 
The prohibition has been introduced to stop right turning vehicles from waiting on Beckingham 
Road before turning into Birdcroft Lane as waiting vehicles are not easily seen by approaching 
traffic. The visibility of the turning vehicles is restricted by the bends to the north and south of the 
junction. It is anticipated that the number of vehicles wanting to turn will increase due to the 
construction of additional residential properties on Birdcroft Lane. 
  


